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The Grand Prix circuit is back on the calendar and heading to Gloucester in June!

The first Grand Prix since October 2019 will take place at a new venue for the series – the Aspire Sports & Cultural
Trust – on June 26 and 27.

It is anticipated that government restrictions on social distancing will have been lifted on June 21, but the event
will remain responsive to any changing covid protocols.

As a prudent measure, it has been decided not to include doubles on the schedule, though alternatives such as
a 21-to-39-year-old restricted mixed event will be considered. All categories will attract prize money as normal.

No ranking points will be awarded at the event and only Compete level of membership is required to enter,
rather than the usual Compete Plus. Click here for the latest on our membership offers.

Full details and entry forms will be available shortly on our Grand Prix page.
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